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My children, husband and I have used Chintimini Wildlife Center as a valuable 

resource to support us in living with and preserving local wildlife, especially injured 

animals. I have also taken my children to tour the Center to meet our wild neighbors 

and better understand how to steward the environment we share. I know the Center 

struggles financially and have contributed to it. I would welcome an extension of its 

unique invaluable services. 

Ruth Sitton DeMaio, SDOP 

 


